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August  31, 2020 
 
Welcome to Hauppauge High School, Freshmen (9th Graders) and Parents/Guardians!  
 
We hope you enjoyed the summer. More than ever, we are eager for your arrival!  This year we will be hosting our 
Freshmen Orientation on Thursday, September 3, 2020.  When arriving for orientation, all entrants will have to 
complete a health screening. Students should enter the building through the North parking lot only.  Students will be 
permitted into the building no earlier than 5 minutes before their designated time.  Students will be picked up from 
outside the South lot at their designated end time. Transportation will NOT be provided.   Please make every effort 
to arrange for your child's attendance.  Your son/daughter will connect with other freshmen, older Hauppauge 
High School students, and members of our high school staff.  It is our hope that this orientation program will help 
your child transition to the high school with confidence and excitement. We look forward to meeting you and your 
child on Freshman Orientation Day scheduled for Thursday September 3, 2020.  For everyone’s health and safety 
please adhere to these guidelines and remember to arrive only at your designated time to allow for social distancing 
and a mask must be worn at all times.  
 

Length Activity  Location 

30 Minutes  Orientation  Auditorium 

30 Minutes Interactive activity  Gymnasium 

30 Minutes  Guided tours (groups of 10) Depart from the gym 

 
As part of our continuing efforts to keep our students and staff safe we will be running four orientations.  Students 
should attend the session that corresponds to the first letter of their  last name.  It is extremely important that you 
attend your assigned session as group sizes have been limited. 
 

Last name A-Dem                                             8:30am - 10:00am 

Last name Den-Ki   9:15am -10:45am 

Last name Kr-Ri  10:00am -11:30am 

Last name Ro-Z       12:30pm - 2:00pm 

 
If there is anything we can do to support your child and make the most of their educational experience please do 
not hesitate to reach out.  We are looking forward to an amazing 2020-2021.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kristy Pagliari 
 
9th & 10th  Grade  
Assistant Principal 

Chris Cook 
 
Principal 
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Welcome back 10th - 12th Grade Students!  
 
We hope you enjoyed the summer.  More than ever, we are eager for your arrival!  This year we will be hosting 10th 
- 12th Grade Building Walkthroughs on Thursday, September 3 from 12:00 - 2:15PM.  We will have staff designated 
to give tours.   
 
Students should arrive at school at the time they are scheduled below. It is extremely important that you attend your 
assigned time slot.  Parents/Guardians are not able to attend the walkthroughs.   
 
When arriving for orientation, all entrants will have to complete a health screening. Students should enter the 
building through the North parking lot only.   
 
 

Schedule for Thursday’s Building Walkthroughs for 10th - 12th Graders 

Arrival  Last name 

 

Arrival  Last name 

12:00 A, B, C 1:15  O, P, Q 

12:15 D, E, F 1:30   R, S 

12:30 G, H, I 1:45  T, U, V  

12:45 J, K, L 2:00  W, X, Y, Z 

1:00  M, N 

 
During this time, students will walk the building and see new signage, new classroom set-up and get re-acclimated 
with the school building.   
 
We are eager to see you! We are eager to support you!  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

Chris Cook 
Principal 

Joy Ferrara 
Assistant Principal 

Kristy Pagliari 
Assistant Principal 

Joseph Wieckhorst 
Assistant Principal 

 

 


